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Trees are a vital way of cooling the city and taking in carbon dioxide. We must do everything to protect them,
particularly from developers. Case in point is the proposed 250 unit apartment complex at 39th and Bell which could
take out 12 mature trees.

Sent from my iPhone


mailto:alanleak@gmail.com
mailto:Public.Testimony@kcmo.org

